
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Carlotta Stauffer 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, March 25, 2015 2:26 PM 
'Dirk Leeward.' 

Subject: RE: Electronic Filing via PSC Website I Follow-up 

Hi Mr. Leeward, 

Per our discussion, I have updated your email address in Docket Number 150012-WU for both 
County-Wide Utility Co., Inc. and Southwest Ocala Utility, Inc. to dirk®brickcitymanagers.com. 
There are no other notifications necessary; I apologize for any inconvenience to you. 

Thank you, 

Ca-Ylotta-S. Stcu.tffe.y 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Carlotta.Stauffer@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6728 

From: Dirk leeward. [mailto:dirk@brickcitymanagers.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 12:33 PM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Subject: RE: Electronic Filing via PSC Website I Follow-up 

Carlotta: 

I updated my record with Ruth McHargu e on January 261
h. Do I have to update the info in multiple places? If so, please 

let me know all of the departments that need to be notified (along with the contact person and email address) so that I 
only have to do it one more time. 

Dirk Leeward 

From: Carlotta Stauffer [mailto:CStauffe@PSC.STATE.FL.US) 
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 3:06PM 
To: Dirk leeward.; 'countywide@leewardairranch.com' 
Subject: Electronic Filing via PSC Website I Follow-up 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Leeward, 

I looked into the problem you were having with electronic filing via the PSC website and discovered 
what I believe was the issue. The contact information for County-Wide Utility Company, Inc., that 
is in our Case Management System (CMS) has an email address of 
countywide®leewardairranch.com. However, the document that you filed on March 17 in Docket 
Number 150012-WU was sent from dirk@brickcitymanagers.com. If you were trying toe-file by 
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using dirk®b~ickcitymanagers.com_ as the party of record e-mail address, you would not be 
recognized by CMS and would receive a message that there were "no open dockets" (for you). 

If your email address should be changed from what we have on record, please advise. Should you 
have any additional questions, feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

CCLV'Lottcv S. Sta.uffey 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Carlotta.Stauffer@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6728 
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